






Mesquite, TX  75181
29 March 2021

To Whom it May Concern:

It is our great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation in support of Mrs. Mariana Radulova and Rose of the Heart Association, who facilitated the adoptions of each of our three Bulgarian teens.

Mrs. Radulova ensured that our adoptions were completed flawlessly and without the delays and “hiccups” that can sometimes occur during international adoptions.  In fact, due to her diligence and exceptional attention to detail, we were able to bring each of our children home less than a year after submitting our initial paperwork to USCIS.

Throughout the adoptions, Mrs. Radulova ensured that we were kept informed as she guided our applications through the Bulgarian judicial system. This alleviated much of the stress we otherwise would have felt as foreigners unfamiliar with both Bulgarian language and Hague protocol.

We were completely at ease during each trip to Bulgaria, as Mariana was immediately available to provide any assistance needed. Her superlative attention to detail and steadfast, ethical principles – the best interest of the child is her foremost consideration - were important characteristics we noticed and appreciated as clients. 

Mrs. Radulova and the entire team at Rose of the Heart have our complete confidence. In fact, we sought them out each time we were ready to add to our family. We are so very grateful for all they have done for us. 

Sincerely,


Bryan and Dana Lankford
